
For the first time in Hawke’s Bay, we are partnering with a number of 
local law firms to make it easy for you to leave a gift in your will.   
Any of the law firms listed below will make a simple change to an 
existing will to incorporate a gift to Hawke’s Bay Foundation - at no 
charge to you (any other will changes will be subject to normal charges). 
If you have been considering doing just that then September is the ideal 
time to do so. 

Talk to one of our Wills Month partner law firms today:


